
 

 

There are a limited number of Winter Formal tickets remaining - THESE ARE FIRST 

COME FIRST SERVED.  So ANY junior or senior wanting a ticket should purchase TODAY before the sales 

are open to the Sophomores (on 12/13).  Once the tickets are gone, there will not be a waiting list.   

  Representatives from Herff Jones will be here on today, Thursday, December 12, 

during lunches.  Seniors can pick-up or place orders.  Please be sure to bring payment if you still owe money.  
 

:  The LCHS Band will perform their Holiday Concert tonight, Thursday, December 

12th at 7pm. Tickets are $5.00 each and may be purchased in advance from Mrs. Swetlik or at the ticket booth 
that evening.  Doors open at 6:30pm. 

 

  The next French Club meeting will be after school on Thursday, December 12th.  

Contact Mrs. Bovard in C107 with any questions.  
 

 On Friday, December 13th during PTE, the Hammond Area Career 

Center will be meeting with the Sophomore class in the auditorium. Sophomore PTE's will be dismissed by the 
Main office at the beginning of PTE.  The presentation should last 30-40 minutes.  Time permitting, students 
who are on the PTE pass can be dismissed from the Auditorium to the teacher on the PTE pass.  Any 
questions please contact Tom Golumbeck ext 2043 or Sherrie Bereda ext 2067. 
 

 Remember that we will going to Chicago's Water Tower Saturday, December 14, for our annual 

shopping trip! If you are going on this trip, please meet by the main office at 8:45 am Saturday morning. We will 
be leaving promptly at 9 am.   

  Lake Central Band Boosters 2019 Holiday Craft Fair is on Saturday, December 14th, 9am – 

3pm. Contact lccraftfair@yahoo.com or 219-333-1774 with questions. 
 

 Interact Club is collecting non-perishable food, money, clothes, and toys for the food 

drive until December 16th.  Any donations can be brought to Mr. T. Clark in C313 or the student's PTE.  All 

donations will be delivered to a local food pantry this holiday season. The PtE that donates the most wins a 

prize! 

: Join guidance for our 5th Lunch and Learn of the year on Wednesday, Dec 18th 

in the library, room J106. Mrs. Denton will be discussing scholarships. It will be offered all three lunch periods 

so just bring your lunch on down to J106 during your lunch period to get some great information! No passes 

are needed and handouts will be available. Any questions contact Mrs. Bereda in Guidance.

Freshman Class Cabinet is selling LC Blankets for $15, LC bags for 

$6, and LC pop sockets for $5.  Sample items are located in the main guidance office.  Please see Mrs. May or 

Mrs. Rodgers in guidance if interested. 
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 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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